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  Draft report 
 

 

  Rapporteur: Mr. Noel M. Novicio (Philippines) 
 

 

  Addendum 
 

 

  Programme questions: evaluation 
  (Item 3 (b)) 

 

 

  Report of the Office of Internal Oversight Services on the triennial 

review of the implementation of recommendations on the inspection 

of the evaluation function of the United Nations Entity for Gender 

Equality and the Empowerment of Women (UN-Women) 
 

 

1. At its 6th meeting, on 15 May 2024, the Committee considered the report of 

OIOS on the triennial review of the implementation of recommendations made by the 

Committee at its sixty-first session on the inspection of the evaluation function of the 

United Nations Entity for Gender Equality and the Empowerment of Women 

(UN-Women) (E/AC.51/2024/4). 

 

  Discussion 
 

2. Several delegations expressed appreciation for the report. A delegation noted that, 

with regard to recommendation 2, relating to improved delivery and utility of corporate 

evaluations, UN-Women should ensure that the Corporate Evaluation Plan reflected the 

needs of the organization and that corporate evaluations were timely. The importance 

of formative and more forward-looking evaluations was noted. Another delegation said 

that it was important for UN-Women to improve how it measured the timeliness of 

evaluation reports, expressing support for the need for consistent onboarding and 

training, as well as capacity-building, of monitoring and evaluation officers. 

 

  Conclusions and recommendations 
 

3.  The Committee recommended that the General Assembly take note of the 

report of OIOS on the triennial review of the implementation of the recommendations 

made by the Committee on the inspection of the evaluation function of UN-Women 

and expressed its appreciation to OIOS for the convened review.  
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